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Dear Parent/carer, 
 
I would like to encourage all parents/carers to read through the 16-19 Bursary and Free School Meals Policy which 
can be found on the Sixth Form area of our website www.bostonhighschool.co.uk 
 
The qualifying criteria is open to a wide range of circumstances, and I feel it would be beneficial for all parents to 
read this to see what financial support is available.   
If you are still unsure about the criteria, I advise you to apply anyway, by using the application attached. 
 
The Bursary Fund is available to help and support your child in education, whether it is for cost towards uniform, 
travel, school meals and resources.   
 
Should you find that your financial situation changes during the academic year, please get in touch at your earliest 
convenience, as you can apply at any point during the academic year. 
 
If you require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact the Sixth Form office on (01205) 316926 
or alternatively you can email sixthformoffice@bostonhighschool.co.uk 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

 
 
 
Mrs J Wise 
Director of Key Stage 5 
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